
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is a violation of my medical freedom rights to raise my child in 
the best matter I know. HB 4132 is a clear attack and obviously steering us to a choice between forced 
vaccination or taking away our children. This is wrong. Please protect our rights. 
 
Regards,  
Allison Mysiewicz  
625 hwy. 101 pmb 150 
Florence, OR 97439  
 


